
TOWN OF FARMINGTON PLAN COMMISSION MINUTES 
Tuesday, April 20, 2010 

7:30 p.m. 
 

The Chairman, Tom Brindley, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Farmington Town Hall.  Other members present were Roxie Storandt, Mike Raabe, 
Steve Kirchner, and Paul Lash. 
 
Roxie read the minutes from the March 16, 2010 meeting.  Steve made a motion to 
accept the minutes, and Mike seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
 
Tom informed the Plan Commission that the attorney for the Town of Farmington had 
not yet had a chance to go over the Town of Farmington Dog Control Ordinance. 
 
As Tom is resigning his position from the Plan Commission, Mike Raabe has been 
appointed the new Chairman and at this point in the meeting Tom handed over the 
meeting to Mike.  Joan Dolbier will be filling out Tom’s term.  Paul Lash and Roxie 
Storandt will continue to be on the Plan Commission.  Joan, Paul and Roxie then 
signed their oaths of office. 
 
Steve then made a motion thanking Tom for all of his hard work on the Plan 
Commission, and Paul seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  Mike 
welcomed Joan to the Plan Commission. 
 
Mike Hesse, the Town Board Chairman, then handed out a draft of Chapter 17-
Zoning Code from La Crosse County.  The members of the Plan Commission will read 
through this 48-page draft before the May meeting and bring any questions, 
recommendations and/or concerns to the meeting.   
 
Paul made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Steve seconded the motion.  The 
motion passed, and the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Roxanne Storandt 
Secretary, Plan Commission 


